
 
November 10, 2023 

 
Dear Families,  
This year, during Discover Catholic Schools Week: Nov. 12-18, all Catholic 
schools in the Archdiocese of Louisville will be administering a Catholic 
Identity Program Effectiveness survey to parents/guardians, faculty/staff, and 
our students (grades 5-8). We are committed to continuous school 
improvement and rely on the feedback of our school community to ensure this 
commitment leads to the further growth of our school. Next week, you will 
receive a link to the survey through which you will be asked to provide 
feedback on our program effectiveness.  We thank you in advance for your full 
participation.     
Gratefully, 
Sister Mary Grace 
 

 
 

Tuition Assistance Applications: Our internal deadline for filling 
out an application is November 15.  This ensures that all documents and 
subsequent documents are verified by the deadline date of November 
30.  Applications will be accepted for the 1st Round until November 
30.  https://www.ceflou.org/ Reach to Marjery Krill with any 
questions, makrill@sjschoolonline.org or 270-765-7011, ext. 106.  

 

A Special Thank You to all 
who have served our 
country. Thank you for your 
service to defend our nation 
and freedom! May God bless 
and protect all our active 
military and veterans! 
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Raffle tickets for the 11th annual Black & White Knight event are starting to 
come in!  The Grand Prize item this year is an EZ GO Valor golf cart 
(sponsored by Extreme Sports) or $10,000 cash option. We ask each family to 
sell the three $20.00 tickets provided to earn a Choose Your Shoes Day for 
your family. 

 

Thank you for getting us off to a great start! Please keep them coming so we 
can reach our goal!  If every school family sells three tickets, we will be almost 
halfway to our goal. If we reach our 1,850-ticket goal, the whole school will get 
to watch Mr. Black, Mr. Padgett, Officer Powell, Mr. Lanz, Mr. Ragland and 
Mr. McDonald get Slimed! If you would like to sell additional tickets to help us 
reach our school-wide goal, please contact the Raffle Chair, Courtney Fleck, 
at courtneyrfleck@gmail.com or stop by the school office.  

*All ticket stubs, money, and unsold tickets must be returned 
by January 12th. See attached flyer for golf cart specs. 

 

                     

Calling all 
shoppers…. 

Jingle all the way, 
it’s time to get 

 SANTA’S SHOP 
 on it’s way! 
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It’s hard to believe it’s time to start planning for our Santa Shop 
(November 29th- December 1st). We are asking for volunteers so we can make 
this event a success. 

  Below is a link to sign up as a volunteer. Some of the volunteer 
opportunities include helping students shop, organizing shop merchandise, 
checking shoppers out, and wrapping  shopper’s gifts. Santa Shop flyer and 
money envelopes will be sent home before Thanksgiving Break! 
 

VOLUNTEER SIGN UP: 
  

https://www.signupgenius.com/go/10C0D45A9AB22ABFFC25-
45900154-santa 

  

                                If you have any questions, please feel free to contact: 

            Hilary Macrae (910.977.6342) or hilaryakin@yahoo.com 

                     Kara Montgomery (270.723.9375) or kararmont@hotmail.com 
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